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It was with great sadness that we received the news of the death of 

Queen Elizabeth II yesterday. For the vast majority of us in the school 

community, we have known no other sovereign. 

The Queen dedicated her life to the service of others and remained 

calm & constant in her duty in a world that was often very far from 

calm & constant. For that we owe her both our respect and a debt 

of gratitude. 

This afternoon, most of the children attended a special assembly to 

remember and celebrate Queen Elizabeth's life and work. They may 

want to talk to you about this at home. 

In the coming fortnight, we will be thinking about how best to 

remember her & to mark her passing. In the meantime, I know you 

will join me in extending our deepest sympathies & best wishes to 

Queen Elizabeth's family. 

Dear mums, dads and carers 

I wanted to take this opportunity to extend a very warm welcome back to all of you, children & 

families alike, to our new school year. It has been so good to see everyone again in the playground 

& in classes; everyone looks so happy to be back at school! 

I'd like to offer an especially warm welcome to those of you who are new to our school - welcome 

to the 'extended family' of Stebon; it's great to have you here. 

We had an absolutely brilliant year last year - children worked their socks off to catch up on lost 

learning & we ended the year with end of key stage outcomes that were way above the national 

averages ... of course! This is what is possible when you have a team of great teachers working with 

children who try their hardest & parents who care deeply about their children's progress and who 

support their children to do their very best. 

This year, we are ready to continue that journey onto even bigger & better 

things. With some brilliant new staff - including 2 new leaders - we're all really 

looking forward to the year. It's certainly been an excellent start. Children are 

settled in classrooms, working hard, learning loads & being kind to one 

another. What more could we ask for? 

Kind regards 

Jeremy 

Headteacher 
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Key dates for this term: 

Mon 3 Oct-Wed 5 Oct 2022: 

Y6 Hindleap residential 

Tue 18 Oct-Thu 20 Oct 2022: 

Y5 Disney performances 

Mon 24 Oct-Fri 28 Oct 2022: 

School closed for half term 

Mon 31 Oct 2022: All pupils 

return to school 

Mon 19 Dec 2022-Mon 2 

Jan 2023: School closed for 

Christmas holiday 

Tue 3 Jan 2023: All pupils 

return to school 

 

Click here for 2022-23 term 

dates 

Click here for lunch menu 

Uniform Swap 

During the last two weeks of summer term, Stebon’s Eco-Protectors 

were very busy holding their very first uniform swap and local litter 

collection.  Thank you to all the families and staff who donated to the 

swap and a special thanks to our Eco-Protector team who made it all 

happen.  We cannot wait to see what they will do this year! 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 97%. 

This is because we are aiming 

for 97% attendance. 

This week’s attendance was 

93%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to YN 

Michael Rosen & Y2 Albert 

Einstein classes for 100% 

attendance this week! 
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Parent welcome meetings, Sept 22 

YR & Y1 Wed 14th,  9:15am  

Y2  Thu 15th,  9:15am  

Y3  Wed 14th,  3pm 

Y4   Tue 20th,  9:15am 

Y5  Fri 16th,  9:15am 

Y6  Thu 15th,  3pm 

 

Really looking forward to seeing you! 

Remember: School drop-off and 

pick-up times for Reception to 

Year 6 are: 

9-9:10am soft start & 3:30pm finish 

Reception Peace garden gate 

Y1 & Y2  Main gate  

Y3 & Y4  Climbing frame gate  

Y5 & Y6  Office  

 

 

 

Children will be greeted at their 

gates and hand sanitizer used 

before entering. 

Al Haramain School will be using Stebon premises every Saturday from 

9am-4pm to time to deliver their classes. If you have any questions, 

please contact the office. 

Uniform 

School uniforms can be purchased 

online or at Khalsa Schoolwear in 

Bethnal Green. 

 

You can order swimming caps(£1.50) 

& book bags (£4.70) on ParentPay. 

Please bring your receipt to the 

school office to collect your orders. 
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